

March 1, 1972

Bill Nittler 4590 South Julian Street Englewood, Colorado 80110

Dear Bill,

Sorry to hear about your report going unanswered. I don't recall ever seeing a letter from you. We'll try to correct that right now.

Checking station records, your report does seem to be in order. At the time of your report, we conducted frequency checks menthly. We now schedule them on a quarterly basis. Our check on Feb. 1, 1970 was conducted from 12:15 a.m. until 12:30 a.m. CST. Station breaks began at 12:15 and generally every 3 minutes until 12:30. Here, there may be some difference due to clack settings, but as I said station breaks will usually run every three minutes.

I trust this is what you need for your verification.

If I can help you out in any other way, let me Know.

Best regards,

Dale Morud/CE

KCCR Radio

Pierre, South Dakota 57501